
Mayor Crompton, Members of Council, and CAO Cullen: 
 
Forwarded is an email with attachment I sent to Mayor and Council on October 31, 2017 in response to 
the findings and recommendations of the Mayor’s Task Force on Resident Housing. 
 
Please take the time to read and consider the material.  I believe it remains relevant  and can help in 
your consideration of resident housing strategies going forward. 
 
Regards, 
 
Steve Bayly 

 
 

 
 
From: Steve Bayly   
Sent: October 31, 2017 2:53 PM 
To: mayorsoffice@whistler.ca; 'mail@whistlerhousing.ca' <mail@whistlerhousing.ca>; 
'economicdevelopment@whistler.ca' <economicdevelopment@whistler.ca> 
Subject: Resident housing 
 
Attached please find covering memo along with some background on Whistler's resident housing and 
notes on the Mayor's Task Force on Resident Housing findings and recommendations. 
 
Regards, 
 
Steve Bayly 
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